
 

 

 

TOWN OF NATICK 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

The Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. 
upon the application of MASFannon, LLC d/b/a Austin’s Liquors Too for a change of 
location. The proposed new location is 45 Worcester Street. The applicants are also 
requesting a d/b/a change from Austin’s Liquors Too to Fannon’s. The hearing will be 
held in the Select Board’s meeting room, 13 East Central Street as well as remotely. 
Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter can participate in person or through Zoom. 
Log in instructions will be published on the 5/18/22 Select Board agenda. 
         

Bruce T. Evans, Clerk 


